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Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org 

Term dates 

 

Closes: 15th October 2021 

Closed: Inset day 1st November 
2021 

Opens: 2nd November 2021 

Closes: 17th December 2021 

Closed Inset day 4th January 2022 

Opens: 5th January 2022 

Closes: 18th February 2022 

Closed Inset day 28th February 
2022 

Opens: 1st March 2022 

Closes: 8th April 2022 

Opens: 19th April 2022 

May Day 2nd May 2022 

Closes: 27th May 2022 

Opens 6th June 2022 

Closed Inset day 24th June 2022 

Closes: 22nd July 2022 

 

Attendance 

W/C  29/11/21 

1st R  95.38% 

2nd Y1/2 95.04%  

3rd Y3/4 94.75% 

4th Y6 94.58 

5th Y5 93.39 

Well done 

Reception Class! 

Parents should call 
the office on 01422 
831971 to report a 
pupil absent. This 
should be done on 
the 1st day of 
absence and all 
subsequent days. 

Trinity Academy  

St Peter’s Awards 

 
Reception - Adaline M —for showing a great attitude to 
learning all week in Phonics and Maths!   

Class 1/2 -  Ronnie O—   for improving his writing & 
thinking hard about his sentence structures.   

Class 3/4 -    Mia F-   for her excellent attitude towards 
learning. She is always well prepared, ready to learn 
and is a fantastic role model to others. Well done! 

Class 5  - Summer C – For greater resilience and taking more 
responsibility for her learning , especially in Maths.  

Class 6 - Lexi-Mai  C– for always giving 100%  all in 
lessons and being an excellent role model to others in 
school. 
  

Trinity Academy St. 
Peter’s 

 
9 St Peter’s Avenue, 
Sowerby Bridge, Halifax, 
HX6 1HB 

 

Follow us! 

@trinityacadStP 

PE Dates  

Reception – Friday  

Class 1/2– Monday 

Class 3/4– Monday 

Class 5– Swimming 

Monday 

Class 6– Tuesday 

 
THIS WEEK’S WINNER  

 

Year 1/2  

Luiellah-Flower H 

THIS WEEK’S WINNER 
 

Year 3/4 Ebony S 
 

Year 5  Millie G-B  
 

Year 6 Megan H  
 



Admissions - £50 uniform support for Reception 2022 

Admissions for Reception 2022 are now open! For the new starters we will be offering a £50 uniform voucher to ensure that 

our children have everything they need to start at TASP. Apply online at: Admissions | Calderdale Council . 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Next Friday (10th December), is Christmas Jumper Day! Pupils will need to wear their usual 

school trousers/skirts but can wear Christmas jumpers in replace of their TASP jumper. We 

can’t wait to see the wonderful array of jumpers throughout the school. 

 

Precautions 

As the guidance around Covid19 and the new variant is continually changing, I am taking a number of precautions in school to ensure that things can run as 

smoothly as possible until the end of term. There are two celebration assemblies remaining before Christmas (today and next week) and I plan to hold these 

by Microsoft Teams in individual classes. Unfortunately, this means that I cannot invite parents in to school for these events. I hope you understand that, if 

we err on the side of caution now, we will hopefully be able to keep things as normal for the rest of the term. 

At the moment, we plan to go ahead with school nativities but the situation will be monitored and could change. Thank you for your 

understanding on this matter. 

Doors Closing at Drop Off 

I have had a number of questions regarding the EYFS/KS1 doors closing at 8:50. If your child arrives after 8:50, they need to 

come to the school office where Mrs Adams will take your child to class. Children will only be marked down as late after 9am.  

Reindeer Run 

The Reindeer Run is nearly upon on! We will be running together in class groups on the morning of 

15th December. Like last year, sponsor forms will be going out today so please support your child in 

collecting sponsors. Every little helps! 

Hampers 

Wow! We are so impressed with the amount of yellow, blue and red items that you have donated to school for the PTFG 
hampers! We have been so inundated that it is taking us a long time to count up! The winning class will be announced next 
week and they will have a festive surprise the week afterwards. How exciting! 

Raffle tickets will be on sale from tonight at the St Nicholas’ Day event across at church. 

You can also get them on the gates at drop off or pick up (from Miss Wray) or by sending 

money with your child in a named envelope labelled ‘raffle’. 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org 

https://www.calderdale.gov.uk/v2/residents/education-and-learning/schools/admissions

